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Update  (4:05 P.M.) 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department was just notified that Sandri was located 
in the City of Pembroke Pines.  The Sandri family is being reunited with their son, 
Miguel. 
 
Original (3:45 P.M.) 

Investigators from the Fort Lauderdale Police Department are searching for a 
missing young man who was last seen in the Southeast area of Fort Lauderdale 
on September 18

th
, around 10:00 A.M.  The young man has been identified as 

Miguel L. Sandri, W/M, 06/21/94.   
 

Investigators learned that Sandri was missing, when he was reported missing by 
family members on September 18

th
, around 6:00 P.M.  Family members are 

concerned because this is the first time that Sandri has left his residence without 
contacting them for an extended period of time.  Sandri is believed to suffer from 
emotional and psychological issues and is considered endangered at this time. 
 

Sandri was last seen wearing a light grey Boston Red Sox shirt, dark blue jeans, 
and white and blue plaid sneakers.  
 

Sandri left the area on foot and could be traveling to or near his school, Paladin 
Academy, located at 14900 Northwest 20

th
 Street in the City of Pembroke Pines.  

Investigators are looking for anyone who has had contact with Sandri after 
September 18

th
, 2012. 

 

Anyone with further information regarding Sandri’s whereabouts after September 
18

th
, 2012 is encouraged to contact Investigator Pati Dube at 954-828-5547.  

 
 

### 


